
Hi, 
 
I am writing to oppose the HB 2456. Our kids go to private school, and the generous donations from 
members of the community allow for more families to attend. It supplies the schools with much needed 
supplies. 
 
Please reconsider this bill. 
 
Missi Vaughn 
CS Medicare Supervisor  
1-800-662-1470 x7205 
Missi.Vaughn@regence.com 

*luceat lux vestra* 
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